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Project Summary

PART TWO

STATUS REPORT AS OF 28 AUGUST 2007
	Recipient UN Organization:  UNDP
	Priority Area: Youth Empowerment and Employment

	National Authority: Ministry of Youth and Sports

	Programme/Project Number: PBF/SLE/D-1

	Title:
	Youth Enterprise Development

	Funds Committed 
	US$ 335,000
	% of approved
	0

	Funds Disbursed
	0
	% of approved
	0

	Forecast final date 
	31 May 2008
	Delay (months)
	


Quantitative achievements against objectives and results 

	Objectives
	Achievements / Results
	% of planned

	The Youth Enterprise Development (YED) project aims to support the creation of enterprises as a potential source for self-employment and to promote sustainable livelihoods for young people through entrepreneurship development, support to business development services, micro-finance, skills development and training and up scaling innovative projects, lessons learnt and successful experiences.
	No funds as yet spent but a detailed implementation plan prepared by the Ministry. The project was launched by the Minister in early August. A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between UNDP and ILO, as well as an MOU between UNDP and UNIDO are under preparation to ensure technical support by these two Agencies. Three Letters of intent signed with three Implementing partners for projects targeting about 1130 women and amounting to US$ 315,000. Projects are to be presented to Technical Working Committee. All background documents available and awaiting final approval. Four Micro Finance Institutions (Finance Salone, Hope Micro, CEDA, Marampa Masimera Community Bank) identified to implement the first phase of micro-finance activities under YED. Another MOU under preparation between UNDP and GTZ for technical assistance and identification of 8 potential projects. Three District Appraisal Committees have been set up in Bo, Kenema and Makeni for initial reviews of projects under YED.
	About 5 – 10% 


Qualitative achievements against objectives and results 

	Project implementation is slightly delayed, due to the necessary preparatory activities to establish detailed implementation arrangements.  

As noted above, a major challenge faced was time consuming yet necessary negotiations with potential partners on the implementation arrangements. However, after the approval of the projects at the technical level, implementation will move and delivery rates will increase by the end of the next quarter.
The priorities for the next months are to expedite the implementation of various components. 
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